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Help Shape the Future of Post-COVID Services in Derby and Derbyshire
Join Our Post-COVID Service Review Group 
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]Are you passionate about improving healthcare services? 

· Do you have experience with post-COVID symptoms or supporting someone who has?

· Are you interested in joining a working group?

Join our Post-COVID Service Review Group as a Patient and Public Partner to help shape the future of post-COVID support in Derby and Derbyshire. 
We are looking for two committed volunteers who can share views confidently and collaborate effectively. 
Monthly meetings will be held via Microsoft Teams, with support and training provided.
If you’re interested, please email Fiona Bolstridge at:
ddicb.programmemanagement@nhs.net for more information or call 01332 981601. 
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